From: Chair wkTCAAC NG

Sent: 10 June 2020 08:45
To:
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2020/1824/P

Dear Rav,

Please note that the letter refers to an application in Montpellier Grove, which is not in West
Kentish Town CA.

This must have been sent to us by mistake.

Regards

Alice Brown



